March 2022 – 
1. Mail – No mail received or sent.
2. Members Only area is updated with 1993-present.
a. There are a lot of duplicate documents, and I will be spending some time cleaning those up so as not to tax our available space on the webserver.
b. There are some documents that are available, but are working documents, (notes, attendance etc.) that may not have added value and I did not post those. They have been kept, however. If anyone has other thoughts on adding those, please let me know.
c. I plan on making an index for the programs that are available.
3. Recommendation from last month about the Member Profiles being made public was accepted and the profile access was moved to the “Hire a Professional” page.
a. I was finally able to use the list-serv to make the announcement to all membership. The link to the PDF on that page will remain in place until mid-March. The current partial member list has been updated as well in that area. 
b. I will add the full membership list to the Members Only area once the partial list is removed.
c. After all that has been completed, I will look at the ‘Join’ and ‘Renew’ forms to modify them to remove the questions about what data is to be made public. 

